
nancy williams <dashwbarranch@yahoo.com> 
 
To Whom it May Concern; 
 
Please do not pass HB 2851 and HB 2854. We are burdened by too many government regulations 
without adding any more. The cost of measuring devices would be an added burden for all plus the 
additional salaries for more personnel. 
 
We cannot attend this meeting but hopefully the right action will be taken and these bills will not pass. 
 
Yours truly,  
 
Terry and Nancy Williams 
Dash W Bar Ranch LLC 
78435 Liberty Road 
 Drewsey, OR 97904 

 


